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From: JOHN SCOTT
Sent: 04 April 2023 19:25
To:

Subject: [EXTERNAL] On site meeting 3rd March 2023 Re: The i-Transport, Placemaking
Report.

Attachments: The on site meet 3 April 2023.docx; Plan for centre of EG 2023.pdf

Categories: Sent to Steph

CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.
Hello everyone
Just a note Re: The above

Further to my emails regarding the Consecrated Land known as Section One of Englefield Green Cemetery and the
implications for the i -Transport, Placemaking Report.                   (Page 24 - As Is Drawing and Page 22 – What is
proposed). Doc attached.

The Rev Judith Allford arranged a meeting with Mr Alan Sloan of the Englefield Green Village Forum (in an informal
capacity), and me, (John Scott) as Chairman of the Englefield Green Memorial trust, and herself.

The meeting took place on Monday 3rd April 2023, around the Cross of Sacrifice and the Village Memorial, on Section
One Englefield Green Cemetery. We talked about various issues which are contained in my notes attached. I view
this as a good step forward and thank everyone involved.

By John Scott MBE




